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Welcome back everyone! We
hope you've all had a lovely
Christmas and New Year. 

To our new little friends, it's
going to be an exciting year!

Please remember to provide
nappies and wipes for you

children if they require them.
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BABY ROOM
Staff in the baby room would like to

encourage parents to bring in
pictures of families and friends to
continue to build the link between

nursery and home. Parents/ carers
can either bring them in to nursery

or email them to us at
jigsawbrockholes@communityfuture

s.org.uk

2-3 ROOM
As a result of our Polling Station

results our new topic is 'Wheels on
the Bus'. If parents have any pictures
of the children on buses or any spare

bus tickets please could you send
them in to nursery. Many thanks.

TERM DATES

Spring Term
Open - Monday 6th January

Half Term - Close Friday 14th February 
Re-open - Monday 24th February 

Easter - Close Friday 3rd April

 

Make sure you 'like' our Facebook
page for regular updates and fun!

TERM THEMESHAPPY BIRTHDAY!
We would like to wish a very Happy
Birthday to all of the children with

birthdays this term!

We are looking forward to celebrating
Chinese New Year, Valentine's Day,

Pancake Day, Mother's Day and
Easter this term. We encourage all

children and parents to get involved.
Please speak to a member of staff for

more information.


